Museum Alliance of Rapid City
Board Minutes
July 22, 2021

Present:  Chris Heacock, Eileen Rossow, Eileen Fleishacker, Corrie Stephens, Stacie Granum, Micah Lande, Brandis Knudsen, Kelly Kirk.  Ex Officio:  Troy Kilpatrick, Pat Roseland

Excused:   Chris Huber, Travis Drewes, Mark Slocum, Bill Evans, Kayla Pritchard

May board minutes were approved with Corrie Stephens moving and Eileen R. seconding.

Finance Committee:

· We will continue to be open on a five-day schedule for the present (Wed-Sun)
· Being cautious has benefitted us and Troy is optimistic about the financial status
· Bus tours, a main source of revenue, are still in the recovery mode
· Membership tracking needs to be revisited
· Grants:  We have received a $107,433 Shuttered Venue Grant and are applying for a $917,000 
Vision Fund grant which would be used to build archive storage by expanding our current footprint
· Facilities:   HVAC system is still having issues

Governance:
· Kelsey Sakos has resigned from the board, but will remain a volunteer
· Chris Huber, Board Member, has left Monument Health and joined the staff of the Black Hills Community Foundation
· We need to start thinking about granting Emeritus status to some former board members
· Troy would like to resurrect the Curator position

Education:

· Stacie reported the summer camps have been successful
· Troy announced that Turtle Soup will not return in its former format, but that something else would take its place.

There being no further items, the business part of the meeting was adjourned, with Eileen Rossow moving and Kelly Kirk seconding.

Planning session:

· Ad hoc committee appointed to plan Fall Friends event:  Micah Lande, Chair; Eileen F., Kayla P., Stacie G., Chris Huber, and Chris Heacock.
· Giving Tuesday is November 30, 2021.  Last year’s virtual campaign did well and we should probably repeat that format.
· JMLC Birthday Party needs to be held in late April or early May, 2022.  It was suggested we do it the weekend after Easter, which falls on April 17, 2022.
· 50th Commemoration of the Black Hills Flood will take place June 8-12, 2022.  The mayor’s office has put aside funding and some of that may translate into a permanent exhibit at the JMLC.

Respectfully Submitted,
Eileen Fleishacker, Secretary, MARC
